
 

 

E-Safety advice at KS2 

If you have any worries or concerns about anything you notice on the 
Internet please tell our 

E-Safety officer, 

Mrs Williams in 4KW. 

Top Tips 

• Always tell a trusted adult straight away if you are upset or 

worried about something that has happened online. You can talk to 

your class teacher or Mrs Williams if you want to report an incident. 

• Remember to save any messages that have upset you so you can 

show them to who you tell - they will be able to help, and they will be 

able to give you good advice about what else you can do. Never worry 

about getting in trouble - you aren’t the one who has done anything 

wrong. 

• If you don’t want to talk to a trusted adult, you may want to chat to 

someone else about how you feel. There4me is a site where you can 

have a private one-to-one chat with someone from the children’s 

charity NSPCC. 
• You can also call Childline free on 0800 1111. You can talk to 

someone in private and it won’t show up on your phone bill. 

Social Networking Top Tips 

• Always explore the privacy settings of your SNS to protect your 

privacy and to protect yourself from strangers. 

• Get your friends and family to have a look at your SNS to check that 

you aren’t giving out too much personal information or posting 

inappropriate photos/films because they might see something you’ve 

missed. 
• Keep your passwords to yourself. 

• Respect yourself and others online. 



• If you are unlucky enough to have a bad experience online report it to 

the service provider and tell an adult 

• Cyberbullying is NEVER acceptable. If you or someone you know is 

targeted by bullies online tell them 1) to report the bully to the 

website/service operator 2) keep evidence of the bullying behaviour 

3) to resist the temptation to reply to nasty messages 4) To tell an 

adult. 

 


